
ROOTS COMMUNITY MIDWIVES JOB POSTING

Hello Midwives!
 
Roots Community Midwives continues to look for a midwife to join our practice in Squamish BC!
We are an established clinic with excellent interprofessional relationships. Ideally, we would 
find an RM with experience who is looking to be a part of a long term team but we are willing 
to consider new registrants or those looking for short term work. We currently have a very full 
caseload and only two midwives and are in need of work/life balance and a chance for 
breaks. Because of this ,we are looking to fill this position as soon as possible but would like to 
work our way to a team of four and are open to applicants who cannot start immediately. Our 
clinic overhead is quite low and we are willing to negotiate a pay rate higher than the 
standard 70% for locums in BC. If you are interested in short or long term work in the beautiful 
Sea to Sky, please reach out with your expression of interest and any questions you may have 
about working in Squamish.
 
With Gratitude,
 
Shawna Robertson RM
Roots Community Midwives


